
Dear Alumni, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to provide you with important 

updates regarding your student loans. 

Loan Repayment Options 

New repayment plans have been introduced that may be beneficial for you. We recommend 

reviewing the details to see if you qualify. 

Interest Rates Changes 

Please be informed that there have been changes to interest rates that may affect your monthly 

payments. Ensure you check your loan servicer for the latest information. 

Resources Available 

Our office remains committed to supporting you. We are offering webinars and one-on-one 

consultations to help you navigate your loan repayment. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office at [contact 

information]. Thank you for being a valued member of our alumni community. 

Sincerely, 

The Student Loan Office 


